
Dennis Petrilak, former principal of George Baker High School: 
 
“In 2002, I walked and surveyed the original parcel of land being given to the School 
District. The land was on a ridge, and it was clear it would cost a great deal of money to 
develop. From the start of this project, the town wanted project to be tax neutral. It was 
always intended that the town, school board and Related would agree with the 
outcome.” 


